
                                                           
 
   
 
 
 
 

The filing of a criminal charge is merely a formal accusation that an individual(s) committed a crime(s) under Colorado 
laws. A defendant is presumed innocent until and unless proven guilty. See Colo. RPC 3.6 
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PRESS RELEASE      FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Date:   May 4th, 2016 
Contact:  Kimberly Corban • kweeks@co.weld.co.us • 970.356.4010 ext. 4702 
Re:                  Officer Involved Shooting Report Released 

Greeley, CO – On Wednesday, May 4th, Weld County District Attorney Michael J. Rourke issued a 
report in regards to the officer-involved shooting of Luke Nathan Miller (DOB 10/8/78) on February 
25th, 2016 in Evans, Colorado. The Critical Incident Response team conducted the investigation which 
was provided to the District Attorney’s Office. Based on that investigation, Rourke concluded that the 
three officers were justified in discharging their firearms. The Greeley Police Department and LaSalle 
Police Department officer’s names will not be released in this case due to the circumstances surrounding 
the incident.  

Full details can be found in the report posted on the Weld County District Attorney website at 
www.weldda.com. 
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